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92-111 April 6, 1992 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 

EIU TO SHOW NATIONAL VIDEOCONFERENCE ON CLEANING PRODUCTS 

CHARLESTON, IL--Anyone interested in environmental issues 

and concerns is invited to view the broadcast of a national 

videoconference on "Cleaning Products ... In Our Homes, In Our 

Environment" Thursday, April 9, at Eastern Illinois University. 

Individuals may view the 2 3/4 hour broadcast from 10:30 

a.m. to 1:15 p.m. in the Buzzard Auditorium of the Buzzard 

Building on 7th street. Admission is free. 

-more-



ADD 1/1/1/1 VIDEOCONFERENCE 

Pat Stein of Charleston, assistant professor of home econom­

ics at Eastern and a member of the videoconference advisory 

board, said the live videoconference will feature discussions by 

industry and government environmental leaders, public health 

specialists, hazard evaluation experts, solid waste authorities 

and extension professionals. 

They will provide information on the environment and how 

household cleaning products relate to it, such as how household 

cleaning products are released into the environment during use 

and disposal, how to read product labels for human safety and how 

to safely and properly dispose of commonly used household clean­

ing products. 

The videoconference is sponsored by The Soap and Detergent 

Association and Ohio Cooperative Extension Service, The Ohio 

State University. 

Eastern's School of Home Economics is providing the site for 

local viewing of the videoconference. For more information about 

the telecast, call Stein at 581-6351 or 581-6076. 

-30-
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